
 

 

 

ST PETER’S EASTERN HILL 
Diocese of Melbourne - Anglican Church of Australia 

Parish Church of the City since 1846 
is hosting the 6th  

HOLDING THE LIGHT 
AN ECUMENICAL SERVICE 

REMEMBERING VICTIMS AND SURVIVORS 

OF FAMILY DOMESTIC VIOLENCE 
  

                                         All Welcome  

 

 
 

 

SUNDAY 28TH NOVEMBER 2021 

2.30pm 
 

We hope that in-person attendance will be possible for this service. However, we realise that due to the 

pandemic it is likely there will be restricted/unpredictable numbers allowed. 

 

The service will be live streamed for all who cannot attend in person for whatever reason. Therefore, it is 

necessary to RSVP and this will allow the organising committee to keep you updated with appropriate links 

for online access and timely information on COVID safe in-person attendance.  Further information is also 

available here. 

https://www.trybooking.com/BSQMC
https://css.org.au/events/holding-the-light/

